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Conservation and DSM
Provide the results of the recent KEMA CDM (conservation and demand

management) review.

The KEMA CDM review was completed in June 2014 for both Newfoundland Power
and Hydro under the takeCHARGE partnership. A copy of this report has been
previously filed with Newfoundland Power’s response to PUB-NP-163. Please refer
to PUB-NP-163 Attachment L, which is a report titled takeCHARGE! Process and
Market Evaluation (June 2014), pages 1 to 206.



